From:

Sent:

10 April 2018 17:10

To:

**Subject:** 

FW: Request for meeting: 26 April 2018

## Please, request for a meeting

From:

@fb.com1

Sent: 10 April 2018 16:11 To: D'CUNHA Christian

Cc: Stephen Deadman;

Subject: RE: Request for meeting: 26 April 2018

Dear Christian

Many thanks for your prompt response.

Stephen and team would be delighted to meet with Mr. Buttarelli at 230pm on 26 April.

Will the venue be your offices?

Do let me know if there is anything specific you would like to see on the agenda, meantime I will get back to you with the attendees from our side.

Best regards

**M:** +44

E: |

@fb.com

From: D'CUNHA Christian <christian.dcunha@edps.europa.eu>

@fb.com>

**Sent:** 10 April 2018 11:30

To:

**Cc:** Stephen Deadman <u>@fb.com</u>>;

Subject: RE: Request for meeting: 26 April 2018

Hello and Stephen

would you be able to meet Giovanni at 2.30pm on 26 April?

Christian



## Christian D'CUNHA

Head of Private Office of Giovanni Buttarelli

<u>christian.dcunha@edps.europa.eu</u>

European Data Protection Supervisor

Postal address: Rue Wiertz 60, B-1047 Brussels Office address: Rue Montoyer 30, B-1000 Brussels

☑@EU\_EDPS www.edps.europa.eu

This email (and any attachment) may contain information that is internal or confidential. Unauthorised access, use or other processing is not permitted. If you are not the intended recipient please inform the sender by reply and then delete all copies. Emails are not secure as they can be intercepted, amended, and infected with viruses. The EDPS therefore cannot guarantee the security of correspondence by email.

From:

Sent: 09 April 2018 18:09

To: D'CUNHA Christian < <a href="mailto:christian.dcunha@edps.europa.eu">christian.dcunha@edps.europa.eu</a>>

Subject: FW: Request for meeting: 26 April 2018

From: On Behalf Of Stephen Deadman

**Sent:** 09 April 2018 17:48

To: BUTTARELLI Giovanni < giovanni.buttarelli@edps.europa.eu >

 Cc:
 @fb.com>;

 @fb.com>;
 @fb.com>;

 @fb.com>;
 @fb.com>;

Subject: Request for meeting: 26 April 2018

Dear Supervisor Buttarelli,

On 26 April I will be in Brussels with some members of my team. I would like to know if you would be available to meet so that we could present and discuss the Facebook Companies' approach to GDPR compliance. We would also be grateful to hear your perspective on some of the recent announcements made by our CEO Mark Zuckerberg in the context of the news around Cambridge Analytica, plus other data protection and privacy topics of interest (https://newsroom.fb.com/news/2018/04/restricting-data-access/).

Ahead of the deadline to comply with the GDPR on 25 May, the Facebook Companies will implement a number of changes in the European Union and around the world. We've already <u>announced</u> several of these improvements to our data protection practices, including our announcement on 28 March regarding updates to our settings, Privacy Shortcuts, and Access and Download tools. Last Wednesday, we also <u>announced</u> that we're making our Terms and Data Policy clearer -- without asking for new rights to use data on Facebook.

The news about Cambridge Analytica made one thing very clear: we've lost people's trust and need to work hard to regain it. We hope that these updates will provide people with greater transparency and help them exercise more control over their data on Facebook Company Products. We've made many of these updates based on feedback we've heard from policymakers, regulators and privacy experts over the past few years, and have more work to do. Please let us know if you would be available to meet on 26 April.

Best regards,
Stephen Deadman
stephen deadman | global deputy chief privacy officer | facebook
1 rathbone square | london | w1t 1fb

@fb.com